
Dear Mrs Despina Makridaki 
  

A few days ago we had another meeting in Chania, Crete, and we are immensely grateful for your 
hospitality. 
  
Your support, provided to us by our colleague Dr. Leonidas Tzimis, has enabled us to have a 
productive and pleasant session, which allowed us to continue our ongoing work. Among our 
results are: 

1.      We are about to finish two IHE Profiles for publication: 

a.      Community Medication Administration (using CDA documents to exchange 

information about the administration of medication to a patient in Community 

Pharmacy settings) 

b.      Mobile Medication Administration (the first of our profiles based on the new 

HL7 FHIR standard, using web services to exchange information about the 

administration of medication to a patient) 

2.      Our whitepaper for Supply of Healthcare Products should also  come out soon. We 

have established a set of interoperability mechanisms to support safe, reliable and efficient 

supply chain in healthcare, which is related to stock management, falsified detectives, etc.  

 

It is inspiring to have our discussions about healthcare IT while we are in a hospital, which reminds 
us of the positive impact of our work. And our visit and tour to the central warehouse has also been 
inspiring and showing us the potential benefit of our work on integrating the Supply Chain with the 
healthcare procedures. We are very happy you gave us that opportunity. 
  
We thank you for the opportunity to be in Chania, and we hope to visit you again soon, and most of 
all, we hope that our work will positively impact your work and the care for patients everywhere. 
  
With our kindest regards 
   

Simon Letellier 
IHE Pharmacy secretary 

sletellier@ihe.net 
Integrating the Healthcare Enterprise 

http://www.ihe.net  
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